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The Human Resources Development Fund (HRDF or “the Fund”) is pleased to announce the
appointment of Dato” Nelson Renganathan as the Fund’s Chairman of the Board and

Investment Panel Chairman; effective 1st April 2020.

Dato’ Nelson 1s a trailblazer in the field of education in Malaysia and beyond. In his capacity
as the Founder and Executive Chairman of Regent International Schools in Malaysia, Dato’

Nelson has garnered over 25 years of experience in the education and training sectors.

Dato’ Nelson's appointment in both these capacities will enable the Fund to leverage on his
extensive experience in improving the efficiencies and effectiveness of the Fund’s mandate
towards catalyzing the development of a competent local workforce in line with Malaysia’'s

aspiration of becoming a high-income and inclusive nation.

Dato’ Nelson Renganathan said: “I look forward to effectively engaging with the Fund'’s
key stakeholders which include the Ministry of Human Resources; its registered emplovers;
the Fund's employees and Board of Directors; registered training providers; and others.
These engagements will help the Fund to discover the point of consensus and shared

motivation towards achieving its Vision, Mission and Objective.”

On behalf of HRDF, Dato’ Nelson wishes to thank the outgoing Leadership for their services
to the Fund.

For more information, kindly visit www.hrdf.com.my.



